Reply ID: v4u9

Dear Pat,

Thank you for your comments and readership. Please know that we made the best of our Christmas here; we were kind to each other. We can do that, at least. It enlivens my spirit to read that many on the outside are working to make the system better; I know this but always need reassurance...

Do you feel it may be possible for you to get involved with one of the projects we have going on here? Is this something you may be able to consider even in a limted capacity? Let me know. You can reach me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk, MA 02056-0043

Your work out there is valued and appreciated. I'll be hoping to hear back from you very soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Activist tim.muise.63@gmail.com